

Emma Watson

Emma Watson is a famous actress and activist. She has done many exciting things in her life and has become an inspiration for many people around the world. She has worked hard and has used her voice to make a difference in the world.



Emma was born in Paris, France, in 1990. When she was five years old, her family moved to England. She started acting when she was very young. At the age of nine, she got the role of Hermione Granger in the Harry Potter movies. She acted in eight Harry Potter films from 2001 to 2011. She has said that this experience changed her life.

After Harry Potter, Emma continued acting. She has acted in several movies, like *Beauty and the Beast* and *Little Women*. Many people have enjoyed her performances. She has also worked with famous directors and actors during her career.

Emma has studied a lot, too. She finished her studies at Brown University in the United States. She studied English literature and graduated in 2014. She has always said that education is very important to her.

Besides acting, Emma has done a lot of work for women's rights. She has given many speeches and has worked with the United Nations. She became a UN Women Goodwill Ambassador in 2014. She has helped many people and has spoken about gender equality in different countries.

Emma has travelled to many places for her work. She has visited Africa, Asia, and South America to support different projects. She has met many people and learned about different cultures.

In her free time, Emma enjoys reading and writing. She has read lots of books and sometimes shares her favourite books with fans. She also likes fashion and has worked with some fashion ethical brands and has endorsed eco-friendly labels such as Stella McCartney.

Are the following sentences True (T), False (F) or Not Given (NG)?

- | | | | |
|---|---|---|----|
| 1. Emma Watson was born in England. | T | F | NG |
| 2. She acted in Harry Potter films for ten years. | T | F | NG |
| 3. Emma has never studied at a university. | T | F | NG |
| 4. She has worked with the United Nations. | T | F | NG |
| 5. Emma has visited South America twice. | T | F | NG |
| 6. She hasn't written a novel yet. | T | F | NG |
| 7. Emma has never shared her favourite books with fans. | T | F | NG |
| 8. She has already worked for the fashion world. | T | F | NG |

Choose the correct answer.

Emma's life has been...

- A) quite boring.
- B) too exciting.
- C) exciting in many ways.
- D) sad and difficult.

Her family moved to the UK...

- A) in 1995.
- B) when she was a baby.
- C) when she was a teenager.
- D) in 1990.

She has...

- A) only acted in the Harry Potter films.
- B) never acted in fantasy films.
- C) just acted in a drama.
- D) acted in several different movies.

Emma has given speeches about....

- A) English literature and education.
- B) women's rights and gender equality.
- C) her journeys around the world.
- D) fantasy films and magic.

Answer with a maximum of 4 words here below and with complete sentences in your notebook.

1. Who is Emma Watson?
2. When did she get her first important role?
3. How many Harry Potter films did she act in?
4. What did she study at university?
5. Why did she travel to Asia, Africa and South America?
6. Which kind of fashion brands has she supported?

Answer in your notebook.

7. What unusual experiences have you had in your life?
8. Have you ever met or seen a famous person? Tell about that experience.